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Dear All, 

As Christmas fast approaching, the elves are on the shelves, we thought we had better 

give you a reminder of those important Christmas dates and times. 

We will put a list on the Parents Noticeboard where you can sign up for Party Food to  

ensure we do not get too much of one thing! 

I would like to say a MASSIVE thank you to Paul Spencer, Annie Parry, Nicola Jackson of 

FOPP for all their hard work and Mrs Lawrenson and Mr Wilson for clearing cupboards and 

‘Mr Wilson’s bedroom’. Thank you for your  determination to get our hall and classroom 

cleared of all the clutter so we can open the doors for the first time  in a decade to make 

way for us all to enjoy a Christmas dinner and a sing song on the 19th December! Hoorah! 

Thank you!!! If anyone has a favourite Christmas CD bring it with you! 

Thank you everyone for your generous giving over the past few Mufti Days. Please do not 

forget it is Pinfold Christmas Fair this Saturday 8th December. Doors open 

A message from our PGCE student: 

Hi parents. My name is Dave Eastwood, I'm a mature student at Edge Hill university. I 

am currently enjoying my phase 1 Primary PGCE placement with your children at Pinfold. I 

live locally, am married, and have 5 children; currently being educated in Sefton & West 

Lancs. I've worked within the travel industry for over 20 years (utilising my specialist 

marketing degree) and decided upon a significant career change earlier this year. I have 

a passion for geography, history, music and sport and feel privileged to be working with 

 

The Greatest Snowman 

We have not had clubs on this half-term because the children spent time writing the 

Christmas play. We gathered all the ideas from Key Stage 2 and then voted for the 

ideas we liked best. Then Esme, Faye and Maggie stayed after school and  wrote the 

play together. They even wrote the song lyrics. 

We then held auditions, (‘Nativity’ style) and the children were given 
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Diary dates to Christmas and beyond 
 

Date  Time  Event 

7 Dec  Mufti   Donations for food bank 

8 Dec  1-4pm  Christmas Fayre, Scarisbrick Village Hall 

10 Dec  1.30pm  Christmas Play, Scarisbrick Village Hall 

11 Dec  6pm   Christmas Play, Scarisbrick Village Hall 

14 Dec   Mufti  £2 donation for Save the Children 

17 Dec   Mufti   Donate a NEW toy for Rock FM Mission Christmas  

18 Dec   10.30-12noon Magician visiting school 

18 Dec   1.30-3pm Christmas Party  

19 Dec  1 2-1pm  Christmas Lunch 

20 Dec   2pm  School finishes for Christmas 

7 Jan   8.50am  School re-opens for spring term  

“We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Haaaaaaaaaaaaaappy New Year!!!!” 

 

 

 


